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May 27, 2016 
 

 

Region 16  

Special Board of Education Meeting* 

May 31, 2016 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Special Board of Education Meeting on Tuesday, 

May 31, 2016, to interview finalists for an administrative position was originally 

scheduled to be held at the new District Office on Coer Road but will now be held 

at Prospect Elementary School, 75 New Haven Road, Prospect, at 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

*Portions of this meeting may be held in Executive Session 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael P. Yamin 

 

Michael P. Yamin, 

Superintendent 

 


